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O SETESOL Conference Committee <event-noreply@whova.io> Yesterday at 11:16 AM
To: (® Huan Liu

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

SETES il

SETESOL 2022 Conference

Dear Huan Liu,

We are so excited to have you attend and present at this year's SETESOL conference! Please note the
following important information as you prepare for your presentation(s).

Whova: By now you should have received an email or two (including this one!) from Whova, the app we
are using as the official conference platform. Be sure to check “spam” or “junk” if you haven’t received
anything yet.

You can upload your bios and session information through our speaker form here; it is convenient to
access online, and you can update the form as many times as needed.

If you see any issue with the presenter’s name, session title, etc. please email
vatesolconferences@gmail.com immediately.

Technology: Each room will be equipped with a projector and an HDMI cable to connect to your
personal device. You must provide your own device. Laptops and other adapter/dongle cables will
not be provided. Representatives from our A/V team will be floating between sessions at all times to





